REPUBLIC OF BULGARIA

Ministry of Regional Development and Public Works

DIRECTORATE GENERAL ,,TERRITORIAL COOPERATION
MANAGEMENT“

TO THE ATTENTION OF THE RELEVANT STAKEHOLDERS AND PROJECTS
BENEFICIARIES OF THE IPA CROSS-BORDER PROGRAMMES, MANAGED BY THE
REPUBLIC OF BULGARIA FOR THE PROGRAMMING PERIOD 2007-2013 AND TO
THE GENERAL PUBLIC

Dear Madame/Sir,

“Territorial Cooperation management” Directorate General within the Ministry of Regional
Development and Public Works of the Republic of Bulgaria assigned a service contract for
performance of an impact evaluation of the IPA Cross-border Programmes 2007-2013, managed by

the Republic of Bulgaria.

Herewith, the evaluation team presents to your kind attention a survey which aims to obtain your
opinion on such an important topic as the achievements and long-term impact of the IJPA CBC

programmes between Bulgaria and respectively Serbia, Macedonia and Turkey.

I would kindly ask you to take an active part in the survey through filling in the online
questionnaire. Please note that your opinion is valuable for us! Together with the opinions of other
stakeholders, it will give us a clear view on the impact of those key for the Balkan region cross-

border Programmes.

Furthermore, [ am encouraging you to invite projects’ target group(-s) or general public to express

their views on main Programme’s achievements and long-term impact as well.

Thank you in advance for your feedback!

Yours sincerely,

DIRECTOR GENERAL OF DG TCM AND
HEAD OF MANAGING AUTHORITY:

MARIA DUZOVA

Bulgaria, Sofia, 17-19 Kiril and Metodii Str.
phone. 94 05900, fax 987 25 17
www.mrth.government.bg




